
 

Do you have QUESTIONS about the COVID-19 Vaccine? 
 
If you are 70 or older, you are now eligible for a COVID-19 vaccine 

 
You can use the online system or call center to sign up for an 

appointment.  New appointment slots are added every Monday at 2p.m. 
 

https://covid.northernlighthealth.org/ 
or 

(207) 204-8551 
 

If you need help signing up for an appointment at Blue Hill Hospital, 
Maine Coast Hospital (Ellsworth), or the Cross Center (Bangor),  

Healthy Peninsula has volunteers who can help. 
Call us at 374-3257 (leave a message for Anne) 

 
 
REMEMBER:  

• Maine only receives a small number of vaccine doses each week for thousands of 
people who are eligible to receive them. 

• There are not enough vaccines right now for everyone who wants one so it will probably 
take several weeks to successfully get an appointment.  

• Each of the two vaccine types in use require 2 doses so you will get 2 appointments 
when you register for the vaccine. 

• While you wait for your appointment (and after vaccination), continue to wear a mask 
😷, maintain physical distance 🤚, and wash your hands frequently 🧼! 

 
 
 

DON’T GIVE UP ~~ BE PATIENT 


